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MEETING PLACE 
Hill Country Turners meet in the basement of the KACC (Kerr Arts & Cultural 
Center) at 228 Earl Garrett, Kerrville, Texas at 6:30 pm on the 2nd Thursday of 

the month, unless otherwise notified.  

 

 
HANDS ON TURNING 

(Learn new techniques and methods before the meeting starts) 
 

We are not having the 4:00 demo until further notice due to lack of interest at 
this time.  If you have suggestions for future technique demos, contact Johnny 

Jones at: (830) 537-4503 leftyj@gvtc.com 

 

 
 

Notes from the Last Meeting 
 
The club meeting for Dec. was held as a Christmas party at the Kerrville Inn of the Hills 
hotel.  The festivity was attended by approximately  40 members, spouses, and friends.  
Club members brought their latest turning to exchanged as Christmas gifts.   
 
The new officers elected at the Dec. meeting by acclamation are as follows: 
 
Johnny Jones – president 
Larry Wirth – vice president 
Barbie Holton – Treasurer 
Jerry Bennett – Secretary 
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All other offices did not change from their past appointments. 
 
Announcement: 
 

This meeting will be the annual organization meeting for the club. Annual 
membership dues will be collected at the meeting.  They are $35 for an individual 
and $40 for a family membership.  Our new treasurer for the year is Barbie 
Holton so see her about paying dues. 
 
 

 

BRINGBACKS 
 

The following bringbacks are carried over to the Jan. meeting. 
 

Roger Arnold … …. 1  Uel Clanton … … …2   
Bill Peace … ... … ..1  Bob Gayer … ………1 
Liz Farris … … … .. 1  J.B. Hill … … … … .1 

   

“TURNED EVENTS” 
MEETING IN REVIEW 

 
Events: 
  

 A good time was enjoyed by those who attended the Christmas party. 
     

 

NEXT “GRUBBS” 
(Sustenance providers for starving artists) 

         
           (DRINKS)       (YUMMIES) 
 

We will start a new list at the Jan. meeting, but if you feel inclined 
to bring something for that meeting, that works. 

 

DEMONSTRATOR OF THE MONTH 
 
Raul will be our demonstrator of the month.  He plans to show us how he designs and 
turns his nautilus pieces.  This should be one of the best demonstrations we’ve had in a 
while, so plan to attend to see the master. 
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 “THE BIG CHIPS” of KTC 

Hill country turners is a chapter of the American 
Association of Woodturners dedicated to providing 

education, information and a place to meet and 
discuss woodworking and woodturning. 

 
President:   Johnny Jones  Vice President:      Larry Werth  
  (830) 537-4503      (830) 995-5225   

  leftyj@gvtc.com      lwerth@texxa.net 

 

Treasurer: Barbie Holton  Secretary:  Jerry Bennett 
(830) 257-1773             (830) 249-2004 

  bholton@ktc.com    gpbennett@earthlink.net     
    

Special 
Events: Bill Hussey   Newsletter:    Jerry Bennett 
  (830) 896-8093        (830) 249-2004 
  huzz@ktc.com     gpbennett@earthlink.net 

 

Library: Joe Ripkin   Video/Audio:   Don Kaiser 
  (830) 336-4836      (830)966-3314 
  jripkin@gvtc.com         caserv@swtexas.net  
 
KACC Liaison: Uel Clanton 
   (830) 896-5288 

 

OUR WEB BOWL 
www.hillcountryturners.org 

 
Webmaster 

Jerry Bennett 
(830) 249-2004 

gpbennett@earthlink.net 
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